
SSRA STIPEND POLICY FOR REGIONAL EVENTS 
 

 
 
SSRA desires to encourage and promote referees who are selected by the SRC to travel to 
Regional Events. These include, but are not limited to ODP, Regional Play-Offs and Presidents 
Cup. This does not include travel to National Camps or events which are funded by the SRC 
and/or USSF. 
  
The Board strongly suggests that the Referee contacts a Board member or assignor as soon as 
possible during the youth season. This way, local assignors, instructors, coaches and mentors 
can provide feedback over a longer period leading up to the event. 
  
To be awarded a stipend, the Referee must: 
  

1. Work or mentor at least 20 games for the Seattle Chapter. 
2. Be willing to share their experience after the event, either by working, mentoring or 

speaking for the Seattle Chapter. 
  
  
The following is a matrix of stipend awards and expectations: 
  
20 games: $100.00 

25 games: $175.00 

30 games $200.00 

  
Agree to provide some service after the event. Details to be worked out with the Board. 
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